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Standard Bottom Bar Featured

938311 W/B/S
Tear Drop bottom bar 938312 W/B/S

Bottom bar end cap

913680S
Metal ball chain

918273W 36mm
Geared down clutch 1:4

911940
Pin end  

911938W
Bracket set 
36mm

911864
Tube 36mm

933016W
Control bracket
32mm
(back bar)

933026W
Control bracket
40mm
(back bar)

933036W
Control bracket
45mm
(back bar)

933010W
Back bar

OPTIONAL

926325W
Back bar top fix bracket

926325W
Back bar top fix bracket

938031W
Aluminium back bar

918008
Side guiding bezel

9180035
Wire

9180011
Wire clamp

OPTIONAL
938312W/B/S Endcap
+ 938313W/B/S Side
guiding adapter

Alpha 40 heavy duty roller blind
Features:
The Northgate Alpha 40 heavy duty 
roller blind with premium sidewinder 
mechanism as standard. White plastic 
brackets for face or top fixing with 
36mm grooved aluminium barrel or 
white metal brackets with 53 or 70mm 
grooved aluminium barrel, depending 
on blind size and fabric weight. 
Superior quality 1:4 geared sidewinder 
mechanisms for heavy duty operation, 
with metal control chain. Fabric is 
locked into groove in barrel, and 
features white Tear Drop aluminium 
bottom bar as standard.
 
Benefits:
The Alpha 40 opens up a whole range 
of premium quality sidewinder 
controlled blinds. The control 
mechanisms are meticulously 
designed for a long and trouble-free 
life, and the wide choice of barrel 
sizes, ranging from the attractively slim 
36mm to the extremely rigid 70mm, 
means that there is a superbly 
engineered sidewinder blind for 
almost every application. Fabric is 
located in the groove in such a way 
that, although it cannot be pulled out, 
it may be slid out sideways for easy 
repair or replacement of blind cover.

Options:
Alternative bottom bars, in plastic or 
aluminium, including fabric covered; 
Tear Drop aluminium bottom bar in 
black or silver; Wire side-guiding 
system; White aluminium back bar; 
Turn-button tag; Fascia.
 
Specification:      
Flame retardant fabric from the 
Northgate range, locked into grooved 
36/53/70mm aluminium barrel along 
with white Tear Drop aluminium 
bottom bar as standard. Supported by 
sturdy, attractive brackets and 
incorporating metal control chain.
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For more information and images please visit our website at:

www.northgateuk.com/ALPHA-40

This fabric range comes 
with a full Lifetime  Warranty 
as standard.


